
 

 
 

 

 

Are you a Member of the American College of Health Care Administrators?  

No?  How did that happen? 
 

ACHCA is the only individual, professional membership organization representing  

long-term, rehabilitative, subacute and assisted living care Administrators. 

 

We subscribe to a Code of Ethics making ourselves publicly accountable for our conduct 

and performance. 

 

We promote the profession of long-term, rehabilitative, subacute and assisted living 

administration. 

 

We support each Member’s personal growth in the profession, and we support each other. 

 

We give something back to the profession that sustains us. 

 

So, what are you doing to enhance the profession that provides for your livelihood and that 

of your family?  What statement do you make to your community about what you stand 

for?  What makes you a “professional’ Administrator as opposed to a “licensed” 

Administrator? 

 

Not a Member of the American College of Health Care Administrators?  We invite you to 

find out more about us by visiting our National website at www.achca.org or our State 

Chapter at www.ctachca.org.  Call me, and let’s talk.  Together, we can make it happen! 

 

Tina Richardson, Chapter Secretary and Membership Chairperson 

c/o The Jerome Home 

975 Corbin Avenue 

New Britain, CT  06052 

860-229-3707; trichardson03@snet.net   

 

 

“The American College of Health Care Administrators…,  

  

                                      Promoting Excellence In Long-Term Care Leadership.” 

http://www.achca.org/
http://www.ctachca.org/
mailto:trichardson03@snet.net

